A Day in the life...
November 2017 -~ letter #89

Dear Friends,

The past month has been a very exciting time
for my wife, Julie, and I. We had many prepara-
tions to make for our trip to the USA. We send out
many thanks to everyone at FLC and other friends
who donated money to make our  travel plans a
reality! .

Then after a few issues with the airplane, we
flew to Texas. There we met friends, and Pastor
Jimmy. And on October 17th we came to Ohio to
meet Pastor Rosy for the first time and to see all of
our friends here. We're pleased to say that we have
been spending so much time with all of you, that I
ran out of time to write my November article for the
Lectern.

This month I send out warm wishes and greet-
ings to all of you. Julie and I look forward to seeing
you, worshiping with you at FLC, meeting new
friends and seeing new things on our journey here
to the USA.

Please look for my article to return in the De-
cember issue of the Lectern. I'm hoping to be able
to share with you some of our experiences from our
travels to Texas and Ohio.

Blessings,

Pastor Ben and Julie




